
 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Mr Andrew Fell Address Abbey Road, Old Buckenham, Norfolk, NR17 1RL 

Tel 01953860233 Email office@obhs.co.uk Website www.obhs.co.uk 

            

26th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The school has been in discussion with Coach Services who run the school bus from 

Thetford and Great Hockham. A new contract will be in place from September which will 

require some changes in billing arrangements for parents. As from September, the bus 

company require parents to pay for transport on a termly basis to be paid at the start of 

term. The cost of the transport is likely to be similar to the current charge, however, if there 

are restrictions still in place regarding social distancing the cost may have to increase.  

 

I have attached a short survey and it is very important that all parents who wish to use this 

facility complete the survey by Wednesday 1st July 2020 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v6-dBbdWh0-RSFvJSr2jtWz-

j4zfHulHiKPghja2Wi5UOEQwUjJPUTFGTlc5MTY3NVE5RUVFNE9FMS4u 

Yours sincerely 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 
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